
Message from the Headteacher  ...  Important dates to note… 

               Email:  head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk  
Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

St. Mary’s Catholic Primary School Newsletter 

                                                            Trinity Term 2 
Head teacher: Mrs L. Concannon 

“a place of educational excellence 
with Christ at its centre”

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258 

Please check our website for regular updates 

Dates for the Diary:

Value focus : Love 

• Wednesday 12th July- 14th July Year 6 Residential

• Monday 17th July: Reports to go home

• Tuesday 18th July: Sports day

• Thursday 20th July: Leavers Assembly

• Friday 21st July: Leavers Mass and Summer BBQ

Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Concannon

Deputy Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Vale

Safeguarding Governor: Mrs Brimson

Dear Parents,

We have had an extremely busy week! We all had a lovely day at the Cotswold 
Wildlife Park and have lots of pictures attached to this email to share with you. 
The children in St Joseph's had a fantastic experience at the Light in Banbury 
after they won the reading challenge! We were treated like VIP's and had a 
private screening of the new Mario film. The children in Farmers and Shepherds 
class had a lovely teddy bears picnic at pocket park, please do take a look at the 
pictures and the video on the gallery link. 

The children in Year 6 will be completing the White Rose Bakery unit tomorrow 
as part of the transition maths unit. We are all very excited and the classroom is 
ready for the Bake off challenge! 

The governors came in on Monday to review the Little Red Writing Project and 
as always were very impressed with the standard of work and the behavior of 
the children. One commented on how the way in which the teacher was able to 
check on each individual pupil on every task was comparable to private 
education! We are truly blessed with such an amazing team and fantastic 
children!

We are still collecting raffle prizes and for the bottle bola! 

Kind regards,
Laura Concannon. 

Cinema Trip 

Cotswold Trip 

Titanic Project in Year 6

Teddy Bears Picnic 

The children in year 6 have been learning about the Titanic. This week they 
created Video News reports and investigated buoyancy through a science 
investigation. Please follow the link to the video and check out the Wow report. 

Congratulations 
St Josephs!

Please follow the gallery link!

Mrs Vale is sorting the RWINC books ready for next term. These books 
are very expensive. If you have any at home please can you return to 
school as soon as possible. 
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